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LITTLE CREEK SCHOOL NORTHSHORE DRIVE
1810 LITTLE CREEK LANE
KNOXVILLE, TN 37922
S i PHONE: 615/690-6080

Dear Alumni and Friends,

SEASONS GREETINGS! I hope you and your family are enjoying a happy holiday season
and that God will richly bless you in this time of year.

I recently talked to Rogene about the needs of the school and she brought to my
attention the need for four more computers and some software for the computer lab.
The approximate cost would be $5000. I think this would be a great project to help
the school with. Remember in - your end of the year tax breaks to include this
project. The respcase for the purchase of computers and typewriters & years ago
was impressive and that alumi project saw its goal in a short amount of time. Do
your part in helping make LCA a better school.

From alumi weekend of 1987 through the present time $1,575.00 has come in to help
with painting the cafeteria and putting a new roof on the church. The roof project
could still use some help.

Debbie (Straw '77) Tait has tentatively agreed to be Vice-president this year but
is uncertain of assuming the presidency the following year due to other
responsibilities. If any of you are interested in becoming involved with the
alumni association in the future, please give me a call at 919-990-5769.

Of you have misplaced a classmates address you might be happy to know that in the
near future we will be sending out an updated (if you will be sure we have your
current address) address list for all the alumni.

A special Christmas greeting goes to those alumi who are serving in the mission
fields, far away from family and friends. We hope that hearing from Little Creek
in the letter will bring back many fond memories of those Little Creek days and
friends.

Sincerely,
Keith Shaw, '82
Alumni Association President

P.S. Many thanks to our alumnus who made it possible for us to have a new copy
machine that enables us to use color in our letters. We really do appreciate it so
very mach. '



‘Those who attended Homecoming '88

1943

Goodge, Sarah Ann (Mra. V. E. McNeilus)
Zollinger, Shirley (Mrs. Andrew Chastain)

1945

Schuler, Donna Mae (Mrs. M. H. Watson)
Turner, Jeanne (Mrs. Bill Hamlin)

1946

Scott, Mary Charles (Mra. Stanley Jones)
1948

Kelley, Billle (Mrs. Paul Burdick)
McCall, Freda (Mrs. Leland Zollinger)
Zollinger, Bob

1949

Block, Bonnie (Mrs. Robert Evans)
Burdick, Paul

1953

Peck, Norman
Peel, James

1954

Brown, Harold
1955

Straw, Stanford
1957

Straw, Kenneth
1958

Keller, Wilma (Mrs. Donald Rasmussan)
Vogt, Bruce

1959

Goodge, Burton
Goodge, Rogene

1960

Holveratott, Rose (Mrs. William L. Coolidge)
Keller, Frances (Mrs, Frances Laswell)

1961
Collidge, Bert
Williams, Carolyn (Mrs. Bert Coolidge)

1962

Goodge, Ann
Pillsbury, Shirley (Mrs. Shirley Kline)
Ward, Shirley (Mra. Ronnie Ennis)

1963

Holverstott, Ruby (Ms. Avalon Rochelle)
Keller, Ronald

Parker, Dianne (Mrs. Ralph Ruckle)
Rauch, Jeanne (Mrs. Al Mazat)

Rauch, John

Stewart, Elaine (Gerald Greene)

1965

McMullen, Robert

1966

Malimede, Linda (Mrs. Linda Wilhelm)

1967

Beck, Sharon {Mra. Kenneth Straw)
Richards, Bill

1968

Foster, Steve

Gearhart, Jon

lamilton, Becky (Mrs. James Ingersoll)
Knight, Karen (Karen Morgan)

Leland, Joleen (Mrs. Greg Perry)
Sutherland, Claudia (Mrs. David Rose)
Tandy, Cindy (Mrs. Jon Gearhart)

1969

McDowell, Edd

1971

Downing, Deborah (Mrs. Bdd Mchowell)
1972

Peltier, Penny (Mrs. Barry Comeaux)
1973

Jeanie Beagles (Mrs. Dwight Danner)
1974

Shaw, Carl

1977

Leffew, Kathy (Mrs. David Twombly)
Myers, Donna (Mrs, Denzil McNeilus)
Straw, Debbie (Mrs. Stanton Tait)
Watson, Linda

Williams, Kent

1978

Basham, Jeff

Dysinger, Wayne

Gober, Lesa (Mrs. Raymond Yip}
Greve, Rick

Jones, Theresa (Mrs. Brian Darrough)
leffew, Tim

Scott, Bill

Watgon, Jim

Myers, Brent

1979

Dimick, Genevieve

Heidinger, Albert

Hiner, Denel {Mrs. Rick Greve)
McNeilus, Denzil

Weitzel, Laury

1980

Greenhaw, Betty
Gunderson, Eric
Kurzynske, Michelle (Mrs. Donald Chase)
Sellars, Coley

1981

Straw, Cynthia (Mrs. Brian Michell)
Tetz, Linda (Mrs. Kelth Shaw)

Van Arsdell, Brent

Vogt, Cynthia (Mrs. Lonny Weitzel)
Wetizel, Lonny

1982

Chase, Donald
Folkenberg, Bob
labenicht, Karen
Peek, Charlene
Shaw, Keith

1983

Heidinger, Karen (Mrs. Thom Nelson)
Kenerson, Sharon (Mrs. Jerry Ruasell)
Sellars, Carl

Shorkt, Susan (Mrs. Kent Crutcher)
Stuyvesant, Cherie (Mrs. Daryl Hasford)
Weitzel, Lindy

1984

Chacon, Julie
France, Kimberley
Gunderson, Jill
Mabenicht, David
Holly, Skip
larrabee, Clark
Neal, Shelly
Watsgon, Cindy

1985

Dewey, Doug
Gulley, Sonya
Hill, Jeff
Kurtz, Esther
Larrabee, Jodi
Maxson, Michelle
Myerg, Bruce
Slover, Mike
Vogt, Lisa

1986

Folkenberg, Rathi
Klatt, tawra
Sayler, Pam
Lockhart, Kenny
Gerhart, Jon
France, Jimmy

1987

Bofink, Cindy
Boyd, Darla
Capps, Joey
Connor, Steve
Cote, Becky
Davis, Matthew
DeWitt, Willlam
Draper, Sheila
Gerhart, Faye
Iill, Donna
Laswell, John
Lizardo, Libna
McKinny, Karen
Neall, Robbie
Rempher, Susan
Schneider, E4

1988

Camp, Merrie Li
Dimick, Dert
Draper, Pamcla
Eirich, Paul
tolkenberg, Todd
Ford, Amy

Goodge, Kimberly
Kovach, Kyle
Laswell, Lee
McKee, Paul
McMullen, Lynnette
Mitzelfelt, Monte
Newell, Jeff
Rochester, Eric
Silverstein, Mark
Wise, Heather

FORMER STUDENTS AND FACULTY

Joahnna Evans

Charles and Lynnette
{Pennington) Downing

Patrick Im

Jim Scott

Mary Gustin

Bob Sayler

Aubrey Summitt

Bill Sumnitkt

Barbara (Iles) Bothe

Tom McNeilus

Mrs. Richard Kelly

Doug New=ll

Jasper Oct

Masja Ot

Craig williams

Joann Prance

Donald Mcore

Cindy Capps
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Dear Creekers,

Last night we had a "Shaw reunion" as Carl '74, Ken '76 and Ann (Kennedy '77),
Keith '82 and Linda (Tetz 81) and their families were here for sister Carol's piano
recital. Sue (Martin '51) Shaw was here too. Kevin '79 and Terryn (Rurzynske '79)
had been here for Thanksgiving so . couldn't . come again. It was an unexpected
" pleasure to have Linda's parents, Elder and Mrs. Bob Tetz, pay us a visit
following Thanksgiving.

The Christmas tree on the lawn is all aglow and last Friday we had the first snow
which produced a snowman with pine cone hair. Everyone is busy preparing for the
annual entertainment of the West Knoxville Kiwanis Club. At last count 128 were
signed up to come. The fact that vegetarian food can be good seems to have spread
beyond the club members.

Steve Wallace '65 surprised us with a visit from Montana. He has been traveling in
Europe and other far away places as a respite from life's routine. We were in the
cannery freezing greens (the last I hope) so he helped us.

A letter from Duane Chesney '84 tells us of his experiences as a student
missionary. "I am teaching music and English II and III here at Palau Mission
Academy, about 750 miles southeast of Guam. I also lead two choirs and a handbell
choir. Seventy-six students keep us busy as home discipline is lacking - and they
are brought up thinking chewing betel nut is all right."

Mr. and Mrs. Gilbert (Carol Sheffield '6l) Soto paid us a visit at Thanksgiving and
brought us some delicious tangelos from Groveland.

Mr. and Mrs. EG (Sarah Enevoldson '72) McHenry and family came by and we enjoyed
showing them the new building.

Linda (Fiebelkorn '60) Stone and husband brought their children to U.T. to
participate in a music festival. She also enjoyed seeing the new bhuilding and
played "Green Cathedral” for me on the chapel piano. Linda is now a teacher of
masic!

Other visitors include Danny Peek '84, Sidney and Linda (Van Arsdell '78) Whiting
'78, Cindy Watson '84, Monte Mitzelfelt '88, Cindy Bofink '87, Kenny Lockhart '86
Paul Eirich '88, Linda Watson '77, Coley Sellars 80, Don and Kay (Williams '69)
Stair, Todd Folkenberg '88, Heather Wise '88, Skip Holley '84, EQ Schneider '87,
Mark Silverstein '88, Kyle Kovach '88, Darla Boyd '87, Jeff Wolf '88, Lee Laswell
'88.
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Rogene was totally undone when she realized that the carefully prepared list of
those who attended Alumni Homecoming was not published correctly. She is sure that
those in the 70 classes think she has something against them. That of course could
not be further from the truth. Anyway if you will look on the back of the blue
letter you will find a corrected list. Many apologies for the error!}l

NEW COMERS

Erin Michelle, October 3, 1988, to Mr. and Mrs. Mark (Ginger Mitchell '69) Arnold,
Route 19, #4 Martin Court, Johnson City, TN 37601.

Our campus has a new comer, Justin Frederick, December 6, 1988, to Mr. and Mrs.
Leonard Smith.

Our sincerest sympathy to Marilyn Greenhaw and her family. Her father, R. J.
Affolter, passed away very suddenly in Fort Myers, Florida, on Wednesday, December
7th. At 83 years of age, he was nearly blind but as active as he could be and was
still atterding church regularly. Mrs. Affolter is still in the nursing home. In
case any of you might wish to send a card we are enclosing the addresses for Mrs.
Greenhaw and her girls. Marilyn Greenhaw, 3405 Harron Gate Lane, Apariment 345,
Powell, T™N 37849, Faith Tucker, 1205 Britton Drive, Rnoxville, ™ 37912. Jeanine
Waterworth, Route 4, Box £7, Pocahontas, AK 72455, Beity Greenhaw, Route 31, 9006
Neely Lane, Knoxville, TN 37922, _

The Christ Star

Star of Peace in a world of tears,
Star of Hope in a world of fears,
Star of Light in a world of gloom,
With a lonely stable the only room.
Star of Love in a world of hate—
Seek it now, for the hour is late.
Star of Mercy in a world of sin—
Enter my heart and dwell therein.
By Hazel Philips Treible
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